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Interoffice Memorandum 

July 18, 2017 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
and Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Mark V. Massaro, P.E., Director, Public Works Department 

CONTACT PERSON: Christine Lofye, P.E., Acting Manager ¥, 
Traffic Engineering Division 

PHONE NUMBER: ( 407) 836-7890 

SUBJ: Construction of raised crosswalks on Orchard Hills Boulevard 

At the request of the Orchard Hills Homeowner' s Association, a survey was mailed to the 
property owners on Orchard Hills Boulevard. This was to determine if the property 
owners supported the installation of raised crosswalks on the street. If two-thirds of the 
returned ballots from the property owners were in favor of the raised crosswalks, the 
County would install the raised crosswalks. 

The result of the survey was that 94% of the returned ballots from property owners 
supported the installation of the raised crosswalks. The project is being funded by the 
Orchard Hills Homeowner' s Association and Public Works. 

Action Requested: Approval to construct raised crosswalks on Orchard Hills 
Boulevard. District 1. 
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District 1: Commissioner Betsy Vanderley 


